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Dear Aurora Water Neighbor, 

 

After a short pause in the repair of the sanitary sewer—to assess additional work identified during the 

project’s last inspection—BT Construction is back on Eastman Avenue to complete construction. This final 

phase is expected to take about three to four weeks to complete. Once finished, the upgraded sewer line 

will provide more reliable service and long-term benefits for the neighborhood. 

 

Typical construction hours will be Monday through Friday, from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Occasionally, work hours 

may be extended to finish specific tasks, and Saturday work may occur if needed. 

 

If this phase of the project requires temporary disruptions to your sanitary sewer services while the contractor 

connects and disconnects homes to alternate services, a team member will hang a notice on your front door 

24 hours in advance. 

 

Also, our crew will make every effort to maintain access to all homes within the construction area. If street 

parking needs to be restricted, “No Parking” signs will be posted ahead of time. Please ensure vehicles are 

moved out of the marked work zone by 7 a.m. to avoid towing. 

 

We understand this work is taking place in a residential neighborhood, and we’re committed to finishing 

quickly, safely, and with as little disruption as possible. With school back in session, please drive slowly, 

avoid fenced-off areas, and stay alert around construction to help keep students, neighbors, and our 

workers safe. 

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding while we complete this important infrastructure project. If 

you have any questions or concerns during construction, our staff will be available to help. 

 

Weekday Telephone 

720.859.4312 

Evening and Weekend Emergencies 

303.326.8385 

 

Inclement weather may delay scheduled work. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 
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